
  Seventh Sunday of Easter 

May 21, 2023 

 
  

“The Eucharist is the sacrament of unity.  Whoever receives it cannot fail to be a builder of unity, because 

building unity has become part of his or her “spiritual DNA”.  May this Bread of unity heal our ambition to lord 

it over others, to greedily hoard things for ourselves, to foment discord and criticism.  May it awaken in us the joy 

of living in love, without rivalry, jealousy or mean-spirited gossip..  (Pope Francis, Homily – June 18, 2017) 

 

Congratulations 

Congratulations to James and William Burke, Gemma Heulitt and Audrey Langley who received their First 

Communion this Sunday at the 8:30 a.m. Mass.  Please pray for these young people that their spiritual journey be a 

joyous one.   

Welcome 

We would like to welcome new members Frank and Victoria Humada and Gordon and Debra Shaw. Please reach 

out and make them feel welcome and part of our church family.  

 

Storm Damage Report 

.  Serv-Pro is continuing to monitor the moisture in the church.  The duct work is being replaced and that will be 

complete by Friday.  We are researching the type of roof that will withstand the winds that have become common in 

Horseshoe Bay.  There is no telling at this point how long we will be out of the church. 

 

Knights of Columbus Helping Center Collection 

The Knights of Columbus will be collecting bags this weekend, May 20 & 21.  Contributions will benefit the 

Helping Center, which is a food bank providing services to the needy in the area. If you prefer, you can give cash or 

make out a check to St. Paul the Apostle to purchase HEB cards.  DO NOT MAKE CHECKS TO KNIGHTS OF 

COLUMBUS. Thank you for your generosity. 

 

Fundraiser for Highland Lakes Pregnancy Resource Center 

Catholic Life Insurance and Highland Lakes Pregnancy Resource Center will have a “Baby Bottle” fundraiser this 

weekend, May 20 and 21 after each Mass.  Your donations and prayers for HLPRC will help them to protect the 

unborn, demonstrate the unconditional love of Christ, and empower their clients through mentoring, training and 

prayer. 

 

Gift Cards 

Participation is a great way to support St. Paul’s every day!  Gift cards for HEB, Bayside Market and PK Nails & 

Spa are available for sale after weekend Masses and at the church office during business hours. Your purchase is 

simply an exchange of check or cash for an equal amount of card value.  Rebates from 5% - 20% are provided to St. 

Paul by the entities.  In addition, you will show support of a parishioner-owned business, PK Nails. 

 

 

Belated Blessings on the 44th Anniversary of Father Ruben’s Ordination, May 19, 1979 

God has a special place for each of us to serve and you have chosen to follow His path.  You have been the hands, 

the feet, the voice, and the love of God expressed in many ways.  You have chosen to honor Him as you have served 

in His name.  Thank you for your willingness to give of yourself and be used where God has placed you.  We are so 

lucky to have had you for all these years, and we are hoping for many more. Father Ruben,  happy 44th  Ordination 

Anniversary.  

 

 
 

Pray the Rosary 

Sunday,  May 21 - 9:45 a.m. in the Chapel 

Wednesday,  May 24 - 4:50 p.m. in the Chapel 

Thursday,  May 25 - 8:00 a.m. in the FLC 

Friday,  May 26 - 8:30 a.m. in the FLC 

Sunday,  May 28 - 9:45 a.m. in the Chapel 

 

Holy Hour 

Parishioners of St. Paul the Apostle Catholic Parish are invited to spend an hour a week in prayer before the exposed Blessed 

Sacrament. The Holy Hour will take place in the Family Life Center each Tuesday from 12:00 noon to 1:00 PM 

 

Texas Alliance for Life’s Walk for Life 

Please join Texas Alliance for Life's Walk for Life on Saturday, June 17, 8:30 - 10:00 AM in Austin, Cedar Park, 

Georgetown, San Marcos, and Harker Heights. This two-mile walk-a-thon is for the entire family. Walk with us to 

promote the sanctity of innocent human life and raise funds for programs that protect mothers, unborn babies, and 

pregnancy resource centers. To register as a walker and start getting pledges, please visit TexasAllianceforLife.org 

or call 512.477.1244. Last year’s Walk was highly successful with close to 300 walkers from 65 churches 

participating.  They  received more than $150,000.00 in pledges.  
 

Chronic Pain and Illness Support Group 

Advanced Pain Care has partnered with the Burnet County Community Resource Center to offer a quarterly 

Chronic Pain and Illness Support Group. The group will meet at the Community Resource Center every 3 months 

starting Thursday May 25th. Advanced Pain Care is inviting the community to join them in creating a support system 

for patients suffering from chronic pain and illness. Group members will connect with experts in the medical field 

and access resources to navigate life with chronic pain and illness through guest speakers, education, patient 

testimonies, and inspirational book reviews. For more information or to join you can email Hyacinth Brown 

hbrown@advancedpaincare.us. 

 
Have You or Someone You Know Experienced Abuse 

Bishop Joe S. Vásquez and the Diocese of Austin are committed to providing compassionate care to persons who 

have experienced abuse, particularly if committed by clergy or a church representative. If you or someone you know 

have experienced such abuse, contact the diocesan Coordinator of Victim Assistance at (512) 949-2400. 
 

******Father Ruben will be out of the office May 22 through May 25, Tuesday through Thursday, for the biannual  meeting 

with the Bishop.  There will be no Mass on Wednesday or Thursday******* 

                                

Mass Intentions 

 

                                                                           
 

Thank you for your generous contributions of $ 6,049.00 

 

 

May 20 5:30 PM Ed Kohl + May 27 5:30 PM For the Parish 

May 21 8:30 AM Bill & Mary Ann Steffek   

63rd Anniversary 

May 28  8:30 AM Delbert Catlin + 

May 21 10:30 AM Ruby Fontenot + May 28 10:30 AM Matthew Olson, healing 

May 24     5:30 PM 

 

No Mass May 31 5:30 PM Fr. Alex Scriberras + 

May 25 9:00 AM No Mass June 1 9:00 AM Deceased Canatella Members 

May 26 9:00 AM Bill Dickey + June 2 9:00 AM Patrick Ellis + 

mailto:hbrown@advancedpaincare.us


Liturgical Ministers 
Saturday, May  20,  5:30 PM 

Lectors – John Fox, Judy Salvaggio                  E. M. – Helen Tinoco, Mimi Lacy, Jeanette Matzinger        

Hospitality –Denise Goral, Barbara Shields             Sacristan and Altar Server – Joe Smith 

                                                         

 Sunday, May 21,  8:30 AM 

Lectors –Diana Virdell, Bill Steffek             E.M. – Jane Marino, Linda Roach, Elizabeth Zarsky 

  Hospitality – Pauline Kramer, Jerry Kramer               Sacristan and Altar Server – Joe Zarsky 

        

   Sunday, May 21, 10:30 AM 

Lectors – Sara Bray, Beth Snyder       E.M. – Grace Gless, Judy Salvaggio, Mike Salvaggio,  

Hospitality – Jack Gless, Jeffrey Madere  Sacristan and Altar Server – Bob Schweizer 
     

 

 

Happy Birthday 

Parishioners celebrating birthdays: Cynthia Dewan, May 20th; Britnee Fox, May 22nd; Martha Avery and Susan  Furgiuele, May 

23rd;  Manessa Smith, May 25th; Celeste Castro, Marybeth Hines, Julie Ligi, Althea Rowan and Robb Boyles, Mary 26th.  God’s 

blessings on your special day! 

 

Happy Anniversary 

Parishioners celebrating anniversaries : Walt and Joan Yarrow, 63 years on May 20th;  

Paul and Julie Figel, 34 years on May 20th; James and Katherine Court, 46 years on May 21st;  

Bill and Mary Ann Steffek, 63 years on May 22nd; Carlos and Lori Villarreal, 46 years on May 22nd;  

Stephen and Giselle Rohleder, 43 years on May 24th; Bill and Patricia Withers, 54 years on May 24th; 

Roy and Josie Ramirez, 60 years on May 25th; Jeffrey and Manessa Smith, 39 years on May 26th.  

May God continue to bless your marriage! 

 

 

Prayer Requests 

Please pray for: Brigette Chafin, Bill Bray, Carolyn Greer,  Deacon Curt Haffner, Debbie Lindholn, Amy Fey, Isla 

Daniels, Ellen Rybaski,  Bob Baker, Larry Snyder, Leonard Mae Virdell, Judy Stehling, Laura Lalman,  Killey 

Basiliko,   

Lucas Albert Jones, JW Dunlap, Mike Waag, Jessica Ferra, Elena Segura, Sr. Claudia Fischer, Lorraine Coussons, 

Judith Rodriguez, Kristen Liesman, Ed and Sandy King,  Joann Orwick, Mary Kalu, Meredith Hart,  

 Don Niemann, Steven Patrick Kopenitz, Adam Kopenitz, Shelby Spangler, Emily Fenlon, Valerie Richards 

Barbara Leffingwell, Andy Hartiens, Christian Fox, Donna Faye Russell, Patsy Goodman, Ken Girten,  

Tom Eurton, Joe Eurton, Barbara Schroeder, Jerry Pawelek, Steven Hernandez, John Wheeler (Gay’s brother),  

Bryan Smitherman,  Ross Smitherman,  Helen Smith, Allan and Stephanie Rundell, Jane Silva, Emily Riley,  

Doyle Rogers, Mary Kohl, Matthew Olson, TJ Dunlap, , Stan Jakubowsky, Susan Fox, Tom Mills, Joe Vogt, Farid 

Khadduri, Fr. Mark David Janus CSP, Fr. Chuck Cunniff, CSP, Fr. Charlie Brunick, CSP, Fr. Pedro Garcia   Please 

pray for the repose of the soul of Ed Kohl. 
 
 
 

Please pray for those in our Armed Services 

Adam Deller, USN   James Hicken, Jr. USAF  Pvt. Taylor Ewing 

Sgt. Corey K. Bradford   Major Sean Zarsky, USAF  Heather Wiley USAF 

Captain Eric Barton   Michael Cook    Mason Wiley, USN 

Matthew Anderson, USN  SFC Erick DeAlba   SFC Mary McLean 

Captain Hannah Zarsky, USAF  Col. Maria Bochat   Captain Heather Barton 

Jeremiah Caspersen, US Army  Nathaniel Brown, USAF  Tiffanie Beotchner 

Captain Christopher Ditter, USSF Lt. Christopher Carr    

 

 

 

 

                         

         St. Paul the Apostle Parish 
201 DALTON CIRCLE       P. O. BOX 8019     HORSESHOE BAY, TEXAS 78657   

                              

MASSES 

Saturday at 5:30 p.m.     Sunday at 8:30 a.m. and 10:30 a.m.  

Wednesday at 5:30 p.m.   Thursday & Friday at 9:00 a.m. 

 

CONFESSIONS 

Wednesday and Saturday 4:45 p.m. -5:15 p.m.  

 

ADORATION 

First Fridays -10:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. 

 

PASTOR:  Father Rubén Patiño, C.S.P.  email: rmpatino@aol.com 

325-270-3764  (for emergency only) 

PARISH BUSINESS ADMINISTRATORS:  

Penny Breedlove / Beth Snyder 

Phone:  830-598-8342    

Office Hours: M-F 8:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

Church Email: stpaulhsb@gmail.com 

Parish Website: www.stpaulshorseshoebay.org 

Paulist Fathers: Website: www.paulist.org 

 

PASTORAL COUNCIL 

President – Frank Trogus  830-596-8470 

Finance Council  –  Mark Bentley – 281-460-5380 

Liturgical Ministries – Esther Ellis   512-694-8945   emellis@nctv.com 

Music – Mary Williams  325-423-0023 jrmmwms655@gmail.com 

 

 

 

Children’s Faith Formation - Keith Nesrsta 214-693-4063 

Maintenance – Denny Fuller 715-892-3281  

Finn Family Life Center -   Ed & Pam Wenzel 214-263-4423 

The Samaritans…reaching out:  Georgina Christy  830-693-8001  gely@nctv.com                         

 Social Activities – WWICS/Social - Claudia Haydon  830-598-9364 

Communications – Pat Schoch 830-220-2201 

Benevolence - Jackie Scott - jacalynscott@mac.com & Diana Virdell - mdvirdell@yahoo.com 

Adult Faith Formation –  

Development – Ed Wenzel - 214-263-4424   edwardwenzel@hotmail.com 

 

           

 

St. Vincent de Paul Help Line: 512-755-3299 
 

A Word from Servant of God Isaac Hecker, Founder of the Paulist Fathers 

“For what else did Christ become man than to establish the kingdom of God on earth as the way to kingdom 

of God in heaven?  (CA, 61) 
)   If you have asked Father Hecker to pray for you or another person who is ill, and you believe something miraculous 

has happened, phone Father Ron Franco, CSP, at 212-265-3209 x212 and tell him your story.  
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